PRIMARY COMMUNICATIONS PROJECT/PROJECTO de COMMUNICACIONES PRIMARIAS

William B. Taylor
442 East 1300 North Rd
Monticello, IL 61856
217-649-9085

5 March 2020

|, William Taylor, hereby certify that | provided direct supervision of the
installation of the directional antenna specified in construction permit
BPED-20190522AAL, WEFT, Champaign, lllinois, Facility ID 71419, and that
it was installed per the manufacturer’s specifications.

| am principal engineer of Primary Communications Project, a not-for-profit
501(c)(3) firm specializing in the engineering needs of indigenous and
community broadcasters; am a broadcast engineer of 45 years experience;
have supervised the design and construction of numerous broadcast
transmission facilities in North and Central America.

Respectfully submitted the 5™ day of March 2020.
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William B. Taylor



